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SOUTH(AROLINA

DA MmNt or EARTHEAND OCEAN SCiiners
COLLEGE OF ARTS AND SCIENCES

Federal Communications Commission
apps.fece.gov

September 19, 2011

Ref: Application Fee Exemption

Dear FCC Officer

I'hereby confirm that the University of South Carolina is a state university and as such I request an
exemption from payment of the FCC application processing fee.

[f'you need any additional information please do not hesitate contacting me directly by phone (803-777-
2549) or email (gvoulgaris@ geol.sc.edu).

Thank you for considering my fee exemption request.

Yours sincerg

Dr. George Voulgaris
Professor of Earth & Ocean Sciences
University of South Carolina
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